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To: Douglas DDA Board

From: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager & Sean Homyen, Planning & Zoning
Administrator/DDA

Date: December 18", 2024

Subject: 2024 Informational/Annual DDA Report Presentation

The DDA is required under P.A.57, to hold two informational meetings and provide an
annual report of the Douglas Downtown Development Authority.

The DDA has provided a notice to all of the businesses located within the district, via
email, that the report will be presented at the December 18!, 2024, DDA meeting, and
we welcome their attendance.

The DDA will also provide the same update at the Douglas City Council meeting on
Monday, January 6t 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at Douglas City Hall.

Members of the DDA will make a presentation at both meetings and will be available for
questions.

At the meeting, the Douglas DDA will be asked to approve the informational/annual
report once presented so that we can have documentation that it was reviewed and
approved for the records.

Presentation.



